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Hello,

I realize this notice pertains to helping the individual investor, but my concern is that the basis
for doing so is simply because “The number of accounts trading in complex products
and options has increased significantly in recent years.” There are already overly
restrictive rules on the average investor and I believe that further restrictions only
disadvantage those seeking financial freedom. 

Regards,

Jon Blinkhorn
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